
SIEMENS
 

September 22, 2009 

RE: MRl Education Group Inc. 

To whom it may concern: 

Med-Lab has been associated with MRI Education Group since the beginning ofMRl Education Group. 
We have known the principals, Daniel Lobo and Bill Leon, for over 25 years from the early days of MRl. 
These individuals are ethical, hard working and dedicated to their students and patients. 

MRI Education Group has been educating technologists to operate the MR equipment for over twenty 
years and the 700 or more students that graduate from their group perform superbly in the field. The 
combination of clinical and theoretical teachings by MRI Education Group prepares the students 
extremely well. 

By starting in MR in the early days and working on the development of protocols and sequences for the 
last 25 years in all types of magnets, Daniel and Bill know MR like few individuals know MR and can 
operate, teach and evaluate MR systems. Daniel and Bill also know and understand the business of 
aspects of healthcare delivery and have been successful in the implementation of outpatient centers. 

Med-Lab highly recommends MRl Education Group Inc. and its principals as consultants and educators. 

Sincerely, 
SIEMENSIMED-LAB 

Gonzalo A. Diaz 
Vice President 

GAD:sI 
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